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The Chairman of the DECR meets with
the representative of the Orthodox Church of the Czech
Lands and Slovakia to the Patriarch of Moscow and All
Russia

DECR Communication service, 02.02.2023.  

On 2nd February at the Department of External Church Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate there was
held a meeting between the chairman of the DECR the metropolitan of Volokolamsk Anthony and the
representative of the Orthodox Church of the Czech Lands and Slovakia to the Patriarch of Moscow and
All Russia archimandrite Seraphim (Shemyatovsky). 

 During the meeting both sides discussed various aspects of the relationship between the Russian



Orthodox Church and the Orthodox Church of the Czech Lands and Slovakia. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/90021/
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